
Posted  August 15, 2025 
 

 

 
 

NOTICE OF ASSEMBLY 

 

Grand Junction Regional Airport Authority 

 

Grand Junction Regional Airport Authority (GJRAA) and 

Congressman Hurd will be announcing FAA AIP Grant Awards 

on Monday, August 18, 2025. Employees and Commissioners 

will be present at this event.  

 

When:  Monday, August 18, 2025 

   Starting at 3:00PM 

 

Where:  Grand Junction Regional Airport 

Airport Operations Ramp 

Grand Junction, CO 81506 

 

Note: This event will be held in a secure airport location. Members of 

the public wishing to attend the event must RSVP to the Board Clerk at 

boardclerk@gjairport.com by noon on Monday August 18, 2025 so 

access to the event can be arranged.  
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